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  BPS Procurement Directive Purpose  

  
 The purpose of the Directive is to:

Ensure that publicly funded goods and services, including construction, consulting services and information
technology, are acquired by BPS organizations through a process that is open, fair and transparent;
Outline responsibilities of BPS organizations throughout each stage of the procurement process;
Ensure that procurement processes are managed consistently throughout the BPS;
Maximize the value that BPS organizations receive from the use of public funds.
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